FAIRFIELD WARDE HIGH SCHOOL

OPEN HOUSE 2014
To the Parents & Guardians of the Students of Fairfield Warde High School:

You are cordially invited to attend the annual Open House at Fairfield Warde High School, to be held on
Thursday, September 11, The program will begin with a brief assembly in the auditorium at 7:00 p.m., to
be followed by an opportunity to meet your student’s teachers by following an abbreviated schedule of
their classes.

This evening is an important one for us and, we trust, a valuable one for you as we strive to comimunicate
course goals, expectations, and requirements. The collaberative support of our students by their teachers
and their parents is a critical component of school success. The Open House Program is an opportunity to
begin this vear’s collaboration in the most positive manner.

In addition to meeting the teachers, we hope you will also take advantage of opportunities to visit the
library media center, career center, and computer labs, Administrators and school counselors will also be

available throughout the evening.

This event is usually very well attended; thus, parking is at a premium. Please consider car pooling and be
sure to allow enough time to get to the acditorium by 7:00 p.m.

Please ask your student to complete the schedule form below for his/her Monday schedule. Student guides
will be posted throughout the building to assist you in getting to your classes on time.

I look forward to meeting you on the 11* and to a most successful school year at Fairfield Warde High
School.

Sincergly,

James J. Coyne
Headmaster

Student - Homeroom

Time Period Subiect Teacher Room #
7:35-7:40 Homeroom

7:45-7:53
8:00-8:10
8:15-8:25
8:30-8:40
8:45-8:55
9:00-9:10
9:15-9:25
9:30-9:40
9:40 Dismissal
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Use Monday’s Schedule — No Labs
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